
 

 
FACTS SHEET  
Public Meeting, May 16th, 2017 
71st Avenue – 12th Street to 22nd Street 

 
 
Reasons for Project: 
 

• In 2010, 71st Avenue was widened to city standards from 10th Street to 12th 
Street in accordance with a development agreement with King Soopers in the 
Northgate Development.   

• The existing Sheep Draw Bridge is undersized for passing major flood water, 
and the roadway from 12th Street to 22nd Street is a rural 2-lane paved road in 
deteriorating condition.   

• Sidewalks and bike paths are needed to improve pedestrian and cyclist safety. 

• The existing roadway condition is deteriorating and in need of improvements. 

• New 16th Street connection and athletic fields will increase traffic on 71st 
Avenue.   

Project Facts: 

• Project is primarily funded out of the Keep Greeley Moving (0.65% sales tax) 
and the Arterial Street Fund.  The Arterial Street fund receives fees collected 
on building permits for new structures and their impact on the transportation 
system  

• Completion of this project is phased over two years (2017 – 2018) to allow for 
right of way acquisition and the Sheep Draw bridge replacement in the first 
year, and roadway construction the second year.  Installation of landscaping 
will be completed by 2019. 

• The project will widen 71st Avenue to one lane in each direction with a center 
turn lane with raised and landscaped medians where possible. 

• Project will add curb and gutter and 8-foot attached/detached sidewalks along 
with 7-foot bike lanes to both the east and west sides of 71st Avenue. 

• To see all Open House exhibits, visit: http://keepgreeleymoving.com/home/71st-
avenue-improvements/ 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__keepgreeleymoving.com_home_71st-2Davenue-2Dimprovements_&d=DwMFAg&c=pbFUQEEuORr9SHVU_qyyLQ8fMT0iT3TCyq8KIT8w5SE&r=-BPeXivd8HcbZskwkXVaXeBzR00ial7Eezu_zvdymuM&m=C5hDQ5bBXAN9yExyFYXaSghNFgpQSyErWpejxSGeRSk&s=XdJcaT8voZ5liWldSgzbYFLXVoGmcv_8PmFlG4OtmUU&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__keepgreeleymoving.com_home_71st-2Davenue-2Dimprovements_&d=DwMFAg&c=pbFUQEEuORr9SHVU_qyyLQ8fMT0iT3TCyq8KIT8w5SE&r=-BPeXivd8HcbZskwkXVaXeBzR00ial7Eezu_zvdymuM&m=C5hDQ5bBXAN9yExyFYXaSghNFgpQSyErWpejxSGeRSk&s=XdJcaT8voZ5liWldSgzbYFLXVoGmcv_8PmFlG4OtmUU&e=


 

COMMENT SHEET  
Public Meeting, May 16th, 2017 
71st Avenue – 12th Street to 22nd Street 

 
 
Your suggestions and/or comments are requested regarding the Preliminary Design plans 
for the 71st Avenue (12th Street to 22nd Street) project.  Input regarding any issues or 
concerns are welcome. 
 
Please hand in this sheet at the public meeting or mail it before May 31, 2017 to Steve Gabriszeski, Muller 
Engineering Company, 777 S. Wadsworth Blvd., Suite 4-100, Lakewood, CO, 80226. 
 
Comments -   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

How did you hear about this meeting?            

Do you feel that this open house was informative? If so, how?  If not, in what way was it deficient?  

               

                

Would you prefer that the City schedule a second public meeting to present the final design? ________  
NAME:                

ADDRESS:                

EMAIL:                                                                                                                                                                                  

TELEPHONE NO.               
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